
Martin Law Partner Amit Shah,
Esq.  Elected  to  Board  of
Directors of the Philadelphia
Trial Lawyers Association
We’re proud to share that Amit Shah, Esq., Partner at Martin
Law,  has  been  elected  to  the  Board  of  Directors  of  the
Philadelphia Trial Lawyers Association (PTLA). His term will
officially begin on July 1, 2025.

Amit becomes only the fourth Martin Law attorney in PTLA’s 66-
year history to serve in this leadership role. PTLA is a
respected  organization  dedicated  to  protecting  individual
rights and supporting trial lawyers across Pennsylvania.

Please join us in congratulating Amit on this well-earned
honor!

If you have questions about your rights under Pennsylvania
Workers’ Compensation law, or if you’ve been injured at work
and need trusted legal advice, call us at 215-587-8400 or
visit our contact us page.
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